
SERMON NOTES     December 30, 2018 

“YOU CAN MAKE MANY PLANS,  
BUT THE LORD’S PURPOSE WILL PREVAIL.”    

Proverbs 19:21 (NLT) 
 

WHEN GOD MESSES UP YOUR PLANS… 
 

1.  He’s trying to get your __________________. 
 
“There is a path before each person that seems right, but it ends in death.”   

Proverbs 16:25  
 

2.  He has a beƩer  ___________________. 
 
“`I know what I am planning for you,’ says the Lord, `I have good plans 
for you, not  plans to hurt you.  I will give you hope and a good future.’”   

Jeremiah 29:11 
 

1) God’s  plan for your life is always  

      ________________ than your plan.  

2) God’s  plan for your life is always  

      ________________ than your plan. 

3) God’s  plan for your life is always  

     more _____________ than your plan. 
 

3.  He wants  you to ____________  ________. 
 

“YOU WILL SEEK ME AND FIND ME WHEN YOU  
SEEK ME WITH ALL YOUR HEART.”  JEREMIAH 29:13  

PURPOSE OF THE 



ASSISTING IN WORSHIP TODAY: 
Nursery:  Hannah Hodgson & MiMi Engstrom 
 

ASSISTING IN WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY 1/6: 
Prayer Partners:  Robert Reese & Matt Heisser 
Children’s Church: Karen Yerkie & Valerie Herioux 
Nursery:  Joyce Webb & Mia Murphy 

CALENDAR 
Today, December 30th — Worship Service - 9:30 a.m.   
            — Coffee Fellowship - following the service 
Tuesday, January 1st — New Years Day!! Office is closed!   
Wednesday, January 2nd — No Family Dinner, AWANA, or B.I.G.  
Thursday, January 3rd — Pickle Ball - 1:00-3:00 p.m. 
         
                           
BIRTHDAYS  30th Carolyn Raymond;  
  4th Jackie Toppen 
 
          
 
 
     

Information For Your First Time At Anchor Point Bible Church… 

 
1.  We are happy to have you with us today.  Please fill out a Connection 
Card and place it in the offering plate.  We will send some information about 
our church to you.  For prayer requests or comments, please check the  
appropriate box and write on the back.   
 
2.  We encourage you to use our nursery & children’s ministries.   
After the children’s mystery box message, children ages 4-3rd grade will be  
dismissed to Children’s Church.  Our nursery is located down the Children’s 
Wing for babies and toddlers.  It is staffed during the service and Sunday 
School hour.  You will receive a guest card and number.   
 
3. Please do not feel obligated to participate in the offering.   
The offering is for members and regular attendees who consider Anchor 
Point Bible Church their church home.  As our guest, we only ask that you 
bring your Connection Card to the Connection 
Point, and please introduce yourself to  
Pastor Rob, Pastor Steve, and others  
around you.  And….come back again!  

Please stop by the table in the foyer and pick up your 2019 offering envelopes!   
The envelopes are labeled with your name and envelope number.  The new  
missions envelopes are ready for pick up (in packs of 12) by the Missions display.  
Please take one per family if you give to missions!   

 
We are not having Sunday School today.  We will resume with Sunday School 
classes on January 6th.  We are going to continue The Foundations class for another 
2-3 weeks and Dale VanKampen’s Revelation class will meet a couple more times 
as well.  Watch for the new electives in mid-January.   

 
We are not having Children’s Church today .  We have child activity pages  
available in the back of the sanctuary.  Children’s Church will resume on  
January 6th.   

 
At the end of our worship service, we are having our Benevolent Offering.   
There will be 2 Board Members at the doors as you exit the sanctuary.   

 
The church staff would like to say “Thank You” to the whole  
congregation for the Christmas Love Offering.  We are so thankful  
for your generosity, love and support.  We are honored to serve  
the Lord with you and for you and look forward to a great 2019! 

 
AWANA & B.I.G. will not be meeting again until Wednesday, January 9th.   

 
On Sunday, January 13th we have the pleasure of welcoming Western Michigan 
Teen Challenge group to our church service.  They will give testimonies, lead us in 
worship, and we will hear a message from Pastor Dave Russell. 

 
Grace Ministries International is looking for a new Business Manager to work in 
the Home Office.  An applicant should have accounting experience, a desire to  
learn mission business practices and related tax law, self-motivation, and passion 
about serving our constituency and missionaries. Among the Business Manager’s 
responsibilities are overseeing the day-to-day finances of the mission including  
calculating payroll, creating various financial reports, managing banking, investment, 
and insurance relationships. 
 GMI will receive résumés through January 2019 and interview candidates  
in February. The person accepted for this position would start mid-April and receive 
two months of on-the-job training. This is a full-time, salaried position. For more  
information or to send your résumé, contact us at gmi@gracem.org. 

 
Prayer Requests 
 Continue to pray for Wayne and Marcia Holman as they have lost 2 of their  

best friends within just a couple days of each other.  
 Please pray for Beth Swain and that her broken ankle will heal properly and  

that she recovers quickly!  
 
 


